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                                            TOWN OF NEWBURGH  
                                             PLANNING BOARD 

TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 
 

 

PROJECT:    MINARD II SUBDIVISION    
PROJECT NO.:   21-02 
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 20, BLOCK 1, LOT 31.1 
REVIEW DATE:   15 JANUARY 2021 
MEETING DATE:   21 JANUARY 2021 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE:  TALCOTT ENGINEERING/CHARLES BROWN 
 

1. All items in the Bulk Table that contain plus or minus (+/– )references should be revised to 
show the actual number in the Bulk Table.  Plus or minus (+/-) references in a Bulk Table are 
not permitted. 
 

2. It is requested that the Applicants representative address the 14 foot strip of property proposed 
on the east side of proposed Lot #2.  The reason behind this lot geometry should be explained. 
The strip is not large enough to provide any future access to the parcel. It is recommended that 
the lot geometry be revised to have Lot #2 own up to the adjoining land owner’s property, not 
creating a small unusable strip. 
 

3. Highway Superintendents comments on the driveway location should be received. 
 

4. Plans should address drainage at the driveway intersection with Leslie Road. 
 

5. A note has been added to the plans requiring preservation of the stone wall except where the 
driveway cut must be installed. 
 

6. Standard septic note on bottom of Sheet #2 of 3 should be revised to require the submission of 
a certification and plan for the subsurface sanitary sewer disposal system. 
 

7. A typical plan detail should be revised for the septic system where it states “4 inch min. solid 
pipe” it should identify 2 foot minimum of 4 inch solid pipe. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

McGoey, Hauser and Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 
 
 
_________________________  
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 
PJH/kbw 
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